
From: Patricia King  
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2015 9:01 AM 
To: Jursik, Patricia 
Subject: Gun Club  
  
As an active Block Watch Captain, my phone has been ringing with neighbors telling me 
they do not want the Gun Club to move to Warnimont Park.  People on the street tell me 
the same thing. 
 
The Gun club was bad stewards of the land they were on and we don't believe they will 
be good stewards if moved to Warnimont Park. 
 
This is a quiet and well groomed neighborhood and we want to keep it that way. 
 
Any County Supervisor who supports the Gun Club move to Warnimont, please take 
them to your community. 
  
                                                   Patricia King 
                                                   Cudahy Block Watch  
                                                   Captain 
 


